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From:
Sent: Monday, 16 September 2013 10:49 AM
To: State Water  Submissions
Cc:
Subject: Objection to SWC Pricing Proposal

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Please register my objection to SWC Pricing Proposal. 

 

The increases are excessive. They will increase customer prices and the cost of 

food production. 

 

In addition, increasing the fixed proportion of charges will significantly increase 

the costs to customers in years of low water availability. 

 

Your Faithfully 

 

   
 
 

Note: I would like my submission to be confidential and not be published on the ACCC’s 
website. Thank you.  




